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From: Jerome Manarchuck 
Sent: Tuesday, April 3, 2018 6:53 AM
To: James Bradshaw <James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov>; Tom Hutton <Tom.Hutton@fcc.gov>; Son Nguyen
<Son.Nguyen@fcc.gov>
Cc: Albert Shuldiner <Albert.Shuldiner@fcc.gov>; Sean Yun <Sean.Yun@fcc.gov>
Subject: RE: BSTA-20180328AAG
 
I’ll take a look. 
 
Jerome J. Manarchuck, P.E.
Electronics Engineer
Media Bureau/Audio Division
202-418-7226
Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov
 

From: James Bradshaw 
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2018 5:08 PM
To: Tom Hutton <Tom.Hutton@fcc.gov>; Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>; Son
Nguyen <Son.Nguyen@fcc.gov>
Cc: Albert Shuldiner <Albert.Shuldiner@fcc.gov>; Sean Yun <Sean.Yun@fcc.gov>
Subject: FW: BSTA-20180328AAG
 
FYI – a commenter about Birach’s STA request.
 

From: Sean Yun 
Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 4:49 PM
To: James Bradshaw <James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov>
Subject: FW: BSTA-20180328AAG
 
Hi Jim,
This one seems to be for you.
Thanks.
 
---
Sean Yun, Ph.D.
Deputy Chief
Engineering Division | Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
 
***Non-Public: For Internal Use Only***
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From: Dave Dybas [mailto:dave@sparksbroadcast.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2018 4:47 PM
To: Sean Yun <Sean.Yun@fcc.gov>
Subject: Ref: BSTA-20180328AAG
 
Dear Sean Yun,
 
Birach Broadcasting is again asking for an extension of their STA for AM station WBVA 1450 Khz in
Bayside, VA.   This has been an ongoing issue for several years with this station and others owned by
Birach Broadcasting.   It is my belief that Birach Broadcasting no longer has the intention of actually
putting the radio station back on the air, but is merely stringing the FCC along until a buyer is found
for this station. 
 
Birach Broadcasting owns many, many other stations and some have this same problem.
 
Could you look into this STA application and research the many applications over the past decade ?   
I believe there are others who could make much better use of this license and frequency.  I believe a
new owner could  serve the public interest in a much better fashion.
 
 
Best Wishes,
Dave Dybas
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